
Weekly Newsletter 

20th December 2024 

Dates for your Diary 

Monday 6th January 2025 

School re-opens.  

 

Wednesday 15thJanuary 2025 

Rockets 

  School linking  Network Project 

 

Thursday 16th January 2025 

Robots 

  School linking  Network Project 

 

Tuesday 21st January 2025 

School Photograph Day 

 

Wednesday 22nd January 2025 

Astronauts 

  School linking  Network Project 

Message from Miss Mirza 

At the end of another successful term at 
Deepdale, I would like to start by 

congratulating the whole school community in 
everything that we have achieved since we 

started in September. From academic thriving 
to sporting success and many other 

achievements, each and everyone of us has 
something to be proud of.  

One particular highlight this term has been 
Max Whitlock’s visit—our children showed their 
excellence when interviewed by ITV Granada 

and loved seeing Max demonstrating his skills.  

I would like to wish everyone a restful break 
over the next two weeks and would like to 
wish those who are celebrating a lovely 

Christmas.  

Finally, I would like to wish Mrs Johnston the 
greatest success as she begins her Deputy 

Headship in January.  

I look forward to seeing everyone on Monday 
6th January at 8:45am.  

 

Miss Mirza  

Headteacher: Miss N Mirza ●  01772 795586 ●   

www.deepdalecommunityprimary.co.uk ●  parents@deepdale.lancs.sch.uk  ●  

@DeepdalePrimary ●  





Pupil Premium and Free School 
Meals 

 

If you think your child might be eligible 
for pupil premium and have not 

already registered, please click the link 
below. The holiday vouchers can only 

be issued to children who are 
registered.  

 

CLICK HERE 

So Far This Year  

1st— Stars 96.2% 

2nd — Dolphins 96.1% 

3rd— Robots 95.9% 

Leave in Term Time 

Please remember that school are unable to 
authorise holidays or any other leave during 
term time.  The law requires children to be at 

school as much as possible. Please try to 
ensure that any visits abroad are made 

during the school holidays, being absent from 
school during term time may result in 

Lancashire County Council issuing fines or 
initiating prosecutions.  

Deepdale in the News! 
 

 Have you seen the article about the Fantastic Book 
Awards that Year Six are taking part in? Click the link 

below and have a read. Well done to Mrs Woodward and 
Year Six—you all spoke to well when the press office 

came to visit.  
CLICK HERE 

This Week 

1st— Bears 97.6% 

2nd — Robots 96.4% 

3rd— Astronauts 96.2% 

Apply for a School Place 

Do you have a children due to start Reception next September? Click the link 
below to apply for a school place.  

The deadline for Primary School (Reception) is 15th January 2024 

Click Here 

https://my.apps.lancashire.gov.uk/w/webpage/request?form=apply_for_free_school_meals_and_pupil_premium
https://news.lancashire.gov.uk/news/preston-pupils-speak-of-their-love-of-reading-thanks-to-popular-book-awards
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/apply-online-for-a-school-place/





